
 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Town Council of the Town of Yarrow Point, 

Washington, will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, April 9, at 7:00 p.m. at Town Hall at 4030 

95th Ave NE, Yarrow Point, WA. 98004. The subject of the public hearing is consideration of: 

 

1. Adoption of Ordinance 696, creating a unified code enforcement chapter to replace a 

largely ad hoc enforcement system from the past. Yarrow Point code enforcement 

chapter 1.08 includes a more detailed definition section, outline of the Town’s 

enforcement authority and administration, guidelines for enforcement actions, different 

types of enforcement mechanisms, and an administrative appeal process. 

 

Any persons that wish to be heard with regard to the purposed Ordinance will be given the 

chance to be heard at this public hearing. 

 

The proposed Ordinance can be found in its entirety on the Town’s website at: 

www.yarrowpointwa.gov or by contacting Town Hall at 425-454-6994. 
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